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St Mary’s C of E Primary School

Butterfly Class Weekly Newsletter
Friday 30th September 2022

Dear Families,

The children have had a fantastic week, sorting and
matching a variety of objects according to shape, size
and colour. We have been using words such as: match,
sort, different and criteria. Why don’t you see if they can
remember any of these words at home?

In Literacy, we have used the book ‘Would You Rather’
to discuss likes and dislikes, as well as making choices.
We have reinforced that it is okay to have a different
opinion to others and that it is important to respect what
other people think. We have also looked at the book ‘I
Love Me’ and the children were able to tell us why they
are special. They were very excited to tell us why their
families were special too.

As we mentioned, the children take part in a weekly
Spanish lesson - this is a real highlight to their week. It
has been fantastic, watching them flourish and hearing
them remember new Spanish words.

One of the things the children really enjoy is to learn
outside. We see the outside space as an extension of
our classroom and we look to provide opportunities to



further their learning. You may have seen some fantastic
chalk writing this week.

Reminders of the week:

- Just another reminder that ‘Reading for pleasure’
books will go home on a Monday. Please return
these by the following Monday so that the children
can change their book.

- We would really appreciate it if each child could
have a pair of wellies to bring in that they can keep
at school.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing
the children next week!

Mrs Davies, Mrs Sage and Mrs King
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